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Gary V

I think it is so cool that there are people still out there willing to open their homes to travelers like you.  Kind of like back in the 
day.  I guess that is what happens when you get away from the big city.  More cool memories.  The adventure continues.

P.S. I got a kick out of those "trick" campfire photos also. Ha!

Avi
You had me at "Fish flavored Beef"
:-)

Bill S

Hey Kevin, I believe if you're in Canada (Great White North) and your cold, you need a Tuke.  It's a fur cap with ear flaps eh - 
learned that from Bill and Doug Mckenzie.
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=GsgVspgy184
This will show how to get a mouse into a beer bottle.  -could come in handy.

Bill P

Hi Kevin from dear old Blighty.

Your rides going well, just about to make the turn for home. It's downhill all the way then to San Diego.

Dave and I are meeting tomorrow Saturday in London, ready for the flight to Washington Sunday morning. The bikes are 
waiting in Roanoke, our luggage is sitting in the warehouse at Dublin VA, our GPS's are plumbed in, we are ready to start the 
ride to meet you in Oregon. 

The boyz in Greensboro are waiting for the Brits to arrive.

Ride safe, we will do the same thanks to your help.

Bill

Mike A Enjoying your posts Kevin.  Keep 'em coming.

Kelly

I am loving that you are smelling the roses out there and I am living vicariously through your adventure! What an adventure! 
AND the world is full of wonderful people willing to share their lives and whatever they have if you just give them the chance! 
Ride on, Kevin. Thanks for sharing!!


